
            We Believe 
JESUS SAID TO HIM, “YOU SHALL LOVE THE LORD YOUR GOD 

WITH ALL YOUR HEART, WITH ALL YOUR SOUL, AND WITH ALL 

YOUR MIND. THIS IS THE FIRST AND GREATEST COMMANDMENT. 

AND THE SECOND IS LIKE IT: YOU SHALL LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR 

AS YOURSELF. ON THESE TWO COMMANDMENTS HANG ALL THE  

LAW AND THE PROPHETS.   

MATTHEW 22:37-40 (NEW KING JAMES) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for choosing 
Pleasant Hill Seventh-day Adventist Church. 

You are always welcome. 
Please come back soon. 

Church Needs  

Combined Budget: Thank you for your continued giving to our local 

church. This fund supports our school, our hourly employees, and all 

the expenses associated with keeping our church facility functioning.  

On-Line Giving Option Available: For those of you who would like 

to give on-line instead of writing checks for your giving to the church, 

you may go to the church website (phsda.org) and make that happen. 

Bulletin Information: Please submit bulletin information to the 

church office by noon on Wednesday. You may submit info by text to 

541-954-3310 or email phsdaoffice@gmail.com. Office hours are 

afternoons: Monday, Wednesday, Friday. 

 

Church Staff: 

David L. McCoy, Pastor 

Lorene Berger, Secretary 

Amanda Valenzuela, Custodian 

JP Gilson, Maintenance/Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pleasant Hill 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
35549 Zephyr Way 

Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455-9765 

Office Phone: 541-746-1750 

Email phsdaoffice@gmail.com; Website phsda.org  

 

Pleasant Hill 
Seventh-day Adventist 

Church 
The Church at Worship 

Sabbath, March 25, 2023, 11:00 a.m. 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Varner Jay Johns 

 

Offering  

Oregon Conference Youth Support 

 
Hymn #92 

This Is My Father’s World 

 

Children’s Story 

Del Johnson 

 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

John 3:16-21 

Varner Jay Johns 

 

Message 

Calling Heart 
Del Johnson 

 

Benediction   

 

 

Pianist: Nancy Brus 
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  Church at Study 
 

Lesson Study    Lesson 12 

 Rewards of Faithfulness       

Group 1  Sanctuary 

Group 2  Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Service 

Jim King, a longtime member of Santa Clara church, 

passed away on March 15 at home. A memorial service 

has been arranged for Sunday, March 26, 11:00 a.m. 

at the Santa Clara SDA Church.  

 

 

 

 

Condolences 

We are sorry to announce Hernan Schmidt lost his 

mother, Olga Hantsch Schmidt, this week. A service for 

Olga is planned for the end of April in Southern California. 

Our deepest sympathies and prayers for Hernan, Kris and 

all their family is their loss. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Your Information 
 

“Together in Mission”  

Oregon Conference administrators invite you to join Adventists from 

your area in a “Together in Mission” celebration on Sabbath, May 13, 

4:30 p.m. at the Springfield SDA Church. In this afternoon meeting, 

we will worship and fellowship, talk together about the mission of the 

Oregon Conference churches and schools, and have a Q&A with 

Conference officers.  

 

Saginaw Trailer Park 

When you are doing your grocery shopping, please remember the 

food barrel for Saginaw Trailer Park. We are trying to fill the barrel 

every month … thanks to your help in making this an on-going 

outreach for our church. 

 

Primary Class: Cans & Bottles for Missions 

Thank you to those who are bringing in cans and bottles to help the 

Primary Class raise money for missions every quarter. A total of was 

$1,108.90 turned in for 2022. A BIG thank you, also, to Sharon 

Zachary who takes care of redeeming all these cans and bottles.  

 

Oregon Camp Meeting 

Camp Meeting is coming July 13-15 for Spanish and July 18-22 for 

English. If you would like to volunteer in any of the departments, 

please fill out the online Volunteer Registration form at  

https://lfforms.oc.npuc.org/Forms/pub2023CMRED. You will find 

the departments and description for all the volunteer positions on the 

conference website. There are a limited number of paid positions 

available for kitchen and cleaning crew staff during Camp Meeting, 

as well as the Summer Grounds Crew (June-July). Thank you for 

signing up now and helping with Camp Meeting! 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events: 

March 26       Jim King Memorial Service, Santa Clara SDA, 11 am 

April 8           Easter Celebration Sabbath 

April 8           Fellowship Dinner 

April 17         Church Board, 7 pm   

April 29         Bob Nelson Memorial, Adin, CA, 11 am 

May 13          “Together in Mission”, Springfield SDA, 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

        For Your Information 
 

Transfer of Membership Request (First Reading): 

Donna Becker from Pleasant Hill SDA Church to  

The Village SDA Church, Gresham, OR 

 

Oregon Conference Women’s Retreat 

“God’s Girls Connect” is the title for the upcoming Women’s Retreat, 

June 2-4 at Milo Adventist Academy. Register early at  

ggc.retreat@gmail.com. Call Tawny Sportsman, retreat coordinator 

with questions at 541.401.2521. 

 

Head Chef Needed at Big Lake Youth Camp 

BLYC is looking for a Head Chef for the summer of 2023. Duties 

include: building a healthy and empowering culture through 

managing a team of high school and college-aged students; providing 

healthy, balanced meals for approximately 300 people, as well as 

providing alternatives for food sensitivities; meal planning and 

ordering; maintaining a neat and orderly kitchen that abides by the 

protocols of the Oregon Health Dept. This position would include 

room and board at BLYC in addition to a salary. Employment dates: 

June 8 to August 31. If you are interested in learning more or know of 

someone who is qualified and might be interested, please email your 
interest to BLYC director: Les@BigLake.org.  

 

Special Prayer 

William E. Hall, one of our church Elders, invites you to join him for 

intercessory prayer.  You can also email your prayer requests to 

prayer@wwdb.org.  If you are interested in also receiving “A Splash 

of Encouragement” (a collection of inspirational quotes and texts) by 

email on a regular basis, please let William know. 

DVDs of Church Services are Available  

Requests for copies of some PH church services can be made at the 

church control booth or via email to phsdaoffice@gmail.com. These 

are FREE. Donations may be made to PHC’s “AV Services,” if you 

wish. 
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